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Dear Business Owner and Friend of Queen of Angels,  

On behalf of Queen of Angels Catholic School (QA), I would like to ask for your support of the  
2020 Auction for QA. Your donation is not only tax-deductible, but it also provides a wonderful 
opportunity for you to gain exposure to potential customers while supporting our students, 
faculty, and staff.  

Queen of Angels was founded in 1999 and has a current enrollment of over 485 students in 
grades Kindergarten through 8th grade and is situated on a beautiful campus located in the heart 
of Roswell. Being recognized as a National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence by the U.S. 
Department of Education, the school has a reputation for academic excellence while being rooted 
in the Catholic faith. Working in partnership with families, QA provides the foundation needed 
for students to thrive and grow into the best people God created them to be.  

This annual event raises vital funds for our students allowing the school to ensure it is on the 
cutting edge of technology, programs, and academics.  Last year the auction raised funds needed 
to transform an existing classroom into a much needed STREAM Lab ( Science, Technology, 
Religion, Engineering, Mathematics. To this end, we seek the assistance of our local community 
and ask constituencies to donate items that can be auctioned at the event. These items range in 
value and include gift certificates to particular businesses, services, tangible items such as art, 
jewelry, cosmetics, etc. and monetary contributions.  

The 2020 Auction will be held on Saturday, February 29th, and include both a silent and a live 
auction. We expect over 250 attendees with a beautiful evening planned for our community. 
With your help, we look forward to it being our best and most successful auction yet.  

The proceeds from the 2020 auction will be used to support Advancement Office efforts and 
provide funds for technology, facility enhancements, and professional development for faculty.  

We ask you to fill out the auction acquisition form entirely as we want to ensure your item is 
represented correctly. It is essential to include any limitations or restrictions your item might 
have. Please also let us know if we need to pick up the item or if it will mailed.  

Thank you for your consideration. Please reach out to me, Melissa Harrison with any questions 
or concerns. mharrison@qaschool.org or  770-518-1804 x104.  

With great appreciation, 
 
Melissa Harrison 
Melissa Harrison 
Director of Advancement 
 

mailto:mharrison@qaschool.org

